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Blessings to our Heartland Faith family! HE has been
blessing us immensely over the first few weeks as we
navigate building His church together. We're sure you
all have felt and experienced the blessings too. We ask
that you continue to pray for our church and invite
others to join us. Please bear with us as we go through
the membership questionnaire responses. We hope to
have committees formed soon. If you have not
completed the membership Information questionnaire
please do so today: HERE 
Complete one questionnaire per family. 
We have officially met three times with an average of
88 attending weekly. What a blessing! We will meet
three additional weeks and then hold our vote to join
the Global Methodist Church. At that time, we will have
more information for you regarding officially
transferring your membership. May the peace of Christ
be with you always!

Giving: Thank you for giving to the Lord. 
We collect tithe for Heartland Faith during worship
services. Opportunities to bless Shelton Memorial for
their hospitality are available at the front entrance of
the church as a free-will donation. 
You can also mail giving to:
Heartland Faith Church
PO Box 192
Ulysses, KS 67880

 



  

Saturday, June 10 at 5pm
Sermon by Steve Swann 

Saturday, June 17 at 5pm
Sermon by Warren Baldwin 
communion will be served

Saturday, June 24 at 5pm 
Sermon by Elizabeth Young
communion will be served

Location: Shelton Memorial Christian
Church | 316 N Main St. Ulysses, KS
67880

Services will continue every Saturday evening at 5pm. 
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Worship Calendar

mailto:heartlandfaithchurch@gmail.com
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Over the last few weeks, several students celebrated
significant milestones in their academic careers. We
asked that you share your student's photos and plans
with us. Thanks to those that emailed us. Big congrats
to this group of amazing students. 

 



Devin Walker
Son of Jeff & Trisha Walker
Graduated from Fort Hays
State University with a
Bachelors of Science in Health
& Human Performance. 
He will be attending Creighton
University in the fall to begin
working on his Doctorate in
Physical Therapy.

Arabella Ashby
Daughter of Rick & Terria Ashby
Graduated from Ulysses High
School.
She will be attending Nebraska
Wesleyan University in the fall
Majoring in BFA Musical Theatre
& Musical Theatre Arts
Education BSA

Mika Schultz
Daughter of Jamie & Paige
Kratzer 
Graduated from Ulysses High
School.
She will be attending Cowley
Community College on a
volleyball scholarship. Currently
plans to major in Health &
Human Sciences. 

Peyton Frydendall
Grandson of Tim & Joan
Frydendall 
Graduated from Argyle High
School

Keeler Baker
Son of Tyler & Kelley Baker 
Promoted from Kepley Middle
School. Will attend Ulysses High
School in the fall.

Caden Ledesma
Son of John & Sarah Ledesma
Promoted from Kepley Middle
School. Will attend Ulysses High
School in the fall.

Corley McCormick
Daughter  of Chad & Marybeth
McCormick
Promoted from Kepley Middle
School. Will attend Ulysses High
School in the fall.

Grant Pickett
Grandson  of Mike & Janet Long
Graduated from Heritage Christian
Academy Preschool. Will be headed
to HCA kindergarten in the fall.
Pictured with his mother, 
Melissa (Long) Pickett
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"Commit to the Lord whatever you do,
and he will establish your plans." -

Proverbs 16:3
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